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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK  

This weekend we welcome Father Bob Karris, O.F.M. to our parish to 

preside at the weekend Masses and speak on behalf of Food for the Poor which 

provides direct relief to the poor throughout Latin America and the Caribbean. 

Father Karris will share his personal witness about Food For The Poor’s mission 

to care for the destitute as a means of living out the Gospel mandate to love one 

another. Father Karris was ordained for the Franciscan Order in 1965. Before 

preaching on behalf of Food For The Poor, he taught at Catholic Theological 

Union in Chicago, was Provincial Minister of his Province, was General Councilor 

of the Order and was stationed in Rome. Father Karris is a Professor Emeritus of 

St. Bonaventure University in New York where he worked for over 16 years. He 

has published more than fifteen books and continues to write and edit from his 

home at St. Peter's Catholic Church in the Loop of Chicago. Thank you for 

welcoming Father Karris to our parish. 

While I am on vacation (through January 26), the weekday Mass schedule is: 

Monday, January 23 – No Mass 

Tuesday, January 24 – No Mass 

Wednesday, January 25 – 9:30 AM School Mass, Father David Zimmer presiding 

Thursday, January 26 – No Mass 

Friday, January 27– 8:00 AM Mass with Father John presiding 

I am looking forward to our St. Pascal Baylon Winter Celebration, Friday, 

January 27 from 4:30-8:30 p.m. at the Guidant John Rose Minnesota Oval. 

Chase away the winter blues and join us for a fun community-building evening.   

A free will offering for food and room rental will be accepted at the event.       

The event is FREE, unless you choose to go ice skating on the oval. Those who 

are planning to skate will pay when they arrive ($8 to skate, $5 to rent skates        

if needed). Skaters and non-skaters are welcome! Ice skating available from      

5:00-7:00 PM. FREE indoor walking track. Games, food and cocoa in the Fireside 

Room. I am bringing my cribbage board and cards. Feel free to bring a game and 

snack to share. Let us know if you are coming through the SignUp Genius link on 

the parish website or by calling the parish office: 651.774.1585. Sponsored by the 

Parish Life and Activities Committee.  

At the January 3, 2023 meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council, the following 

topics were discussed: finalization of plans for implementation of the 

Archdiocesan Synod and training of the Synod Evangelization Team members 

from our parish; sale of the Ryan Field property—our commercial property 

realtor, Cushman & Wakefield, continues to market the property for sale; 2022 

Christmas Mass attendance numbers were very good, and we discussed plans for 

Christmas 2023 Mass scheduling since December 25, 2023 occurs on a Monday; 

the Council received updates from active Parish groups and committees; the 

Council continued discussion on updates to the Parish Council By-Laws. If you 

have questions or a topic for the Parish Council to discuss, please contact        

Ann Karner, Council Chair, at akarner24@gmail.com. Updates and minutes from 

prior meetings can be viewed at: stpascals.org/parish-council-notes 

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for January 2023: We pray that educators 

may be credible witnesses, teaching fraternity rather than competition and helping 

the youngest and most vulnerable above all. 

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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